Irﬁudc

From: Irgwdc

Sent: Wednesday, Apnl 10, 2019 12:32 PM
To:

Subject:

Good afternoon,
Thank you for your interest in the Invitation to Bid — Bulk Diesel for Valley Metro Fleet.

The LRGVDC intends to select a single vendor for this award. Entities providing bids on only part of the requirements of
the ITB may do so, however preference may be given to those entities that have provided bid information on all of the

products listed in the ITB.

Once again, thank you for your interest in the Invitation to Bid — Bulk Diesel for Valley Metro Fleet.

Lower Rio Grande Valley Development Council



